MERRY CHRISTMAS









As we share the true meaning of Christmas with our friends in Japan, our hearts are filled with gratitude for all of you because we would not be here without your prayers and support. God continued to bless our ministries this year. We had a chance to share the gospel with more than 100 people every week. This Christmas was extra special because one of our high school students was baptized. And thanks to

many of you, we gave a children's Bible to the families that come to our weekly ministries. We are overwhelmed by your continued prayers and support. Thank you so much for partnering with us to share God's love with Japanese people. As we end this year, would you please consider giving a one time gift or giving monthly as we can continue to share His good news? You may already be aware that we are self-funded. Hope

for Japan is currently 20% behind in monthly support. Please give online at https://sending.org/worker/michael-and-yu-towery or send a check (Memo: Hope for Japan) to FBCA Global Ministries, 301 S. Center St. Arlington, TX 76010. Please don't hesitate to contact us by email at michaelandyu@gmail.com anytime. We pray you have a blessed Christmas and a happy new year!



WE WERE EXCITED TO GIVE THESE BIBLES THIS CHRISTMAS.



WE CONTINUE TO VISIT THE TEMPORARY HOUSING.



WE READ THE CHILDREN'S BIBLE EVERY WEEK.